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This document is a public summary of matters considered by the CIT Board. It is not intended to 
be a detailed set of minutes and does not cover all matters considered by the Board 

The CIT Board had its inaugural meeting on Wednesday 29 July 2015. 

Future Directions for CIT 

The Board discussed the Government’s rationale for establishing the CIT Board including the 
Government’s desire to position CIT for success in a more competitive and contestable market and 
noted that the composition of the Board is designed to benefit from both private sector and public 
sector expertise. 

The Board also noted an Observations and Reflections Report from the CIT Advisory Council and 
acknowledged the significant work of the CIT Advisory Council in preparing for the transition to the 
new governance arrangements with the CIT Board. 

The Board agreed it would commence the process of seeking a Chief Executive Officer, with the 




